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OUR WARMEST WISHES FOR A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW 

YEAR! 
 

As we reflect over this past year and how far the Brianna Lee Foundation has grown, we are filled with so 

much love and appreciation for all of you.  

Because of your support financially, prayerfully and through you sharing the foundation with others, we are 

able to support moms in over 80 hospitals and in 5 states!  

The states we currently cover are Michigan, Illinois, Indiana, Ohio and one in Texas. Because of your 

support we are now in the process of contacting hospitals in  

the states of Pennsylvania and New York. And none of this would be possible without you!  

 

So with every twinkling light and every Christmas star, we give thanks for you and your support! All of us 

at the Brianna Lee Foundation, want to wish you a very  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  

 

 

Mission Statement 

Our Mission is to bring light in a time of sorrow.  To provide 

a bear as a reminder of your little angel and that you are not 

alone, but accompanied by the thoughts and prayers of 

everyone who has shared in this emotion. 

 

                                                    Brianna Lee Foundation Board 
 

 Linda Miller   President              Jessica Miller   Vice President 

Jennifer Wiersma Secretary              Jim Miller  Treasurer 

 Board of Directors:   Brian Miller, Jeff Miller, Jamie Wiersma, and Mackenzie Wiersma 
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WELCOME TO OUR NEW HOSPITALS THIS QUARTER 

 

Eskenazi Health Indianapolis IN 

Toledo Hospital Toledo Ohio 

Parkview Whitley Hospital Columbia City IN 

IU Health North Hospital Carmel IN 
 

“Each and every donation is greatly 

appreciated!  Every Donation allows us 

to help another mom/family. “  

 

Thank you,  

Linda Miller 

Brianna Lee Foundation, President 

We would like to Thank our donors this 

Quarter 

 

In Memory of Gavin Roger Shumaker 

Terri Shumaker and Joyce Barnett  

Mike & Janie Halako  

Terri Shumaker - in memory of Gavin 

Roger Shumaker who left us 4 months ago. 

Grandma loves you Gavin! 

 

In Memory of Georgia Evalyn Wildey 

Roger & Phyllis Wildey from Nana and 

Papa. Happy Birthday Georgia! 

Kay LeFurge  Happy Birthday Georgia! 

Karen Polliey  Happy Birthday Georgia! 

 

Raymond & Regina Clifford 

Aaron & Jennifer Peterson 
 

If your business, hospital or work place 

would like to help us out we have these 

paper bears you can use as a fund 

raiser. Let your customers, patients or 

employees donate and then fill in their 

information and hang the bear up. It’s 

great to see a wall filled with these 

bears!  

We will supply everything you need for 

this fund raiser (the paper bears, 

information about the Foundation and 

anything else you need).  

You just supply the people!  

 

 

 



 

 


